
September Newsletter 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are off to a wonderful start here at Epiphany MDO. We have been building new friendships 

and having fun!  Thank you all for helping to make this such a great beginning.   
 

Our side doors are open early so that our teachers can come and go during their prep time and 

to take their own children to their classrooms by 8:50. They will be ready to greet you and your 

child at 9am.  If you choose to come into the buildings before 9am, please wait in the Narthex 

(main building) or hallway (gym building).  There are clocks in both buildings for your 

convenience.  Thank you! 
 

DON’T FORGET TO SIGN YOUR CHILD IN AND OUT EACH DAY, AND PLEASE MAKE 

SURE ALL YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS ARE MARKED CLEARLY WITH THEIR NAME, 

INCLUDING DIAPERS.  WATER CUPS NEED TO BE FILLED AT HOME, READY FOR THE 

DAY.  

 

MYPROCARE.COM 

Log on to www.myprocare.com and set up an account.  In myprocare you can: 

• see your payment history 

• print tax reports for childcare 

• pay tuition and  

• update emergency contacts 

While in myprocare.com, please add your cellphone carrier.  When we have parent’s cell 

phone numbers and carriers it allows us to send out a mass text message in the event of an 

emergency or weather-related situation.  In addition, if you need to update a picture and/or 

add a new person who can pick up your child, please email a picture with the person’s name 

and your child’s name attached so that we can add it for you (parents cannot upload pictures 

after the initial registration online).  Thank you for your cooperation.  If you need any 

assistance please contact Suzanna in the office.   

 

Tuition  
Tuition is due the first week of each month.   

• When writing checks for tuition please put your child’s name and room # in the 

memo section!  Checks can be dropped in the black wall pocket outside the MDO office 

door.   

• Cash will be accepted in the office and we will issue a receipt.  

• If you are setting up bill pay through your bank, please have the check sent to P.O. Box 

2461, Pearland, TX 77588 

• Payments may be made online through myprocare.com 

 

http://www.myprocare.com/


 

Please remember to bring your child in rubber soled shoes; anything that will work in the gym 

and/or playground. Crocs are OK if your child can take them off and put them back on by 

themselves. Sandals are very uncomfortable for the children on the playground.  

 

Late Fee reminder:  A late charge will be assessed to all parents picking up children after 2PM.  

The fee is $1 per child per minute.  Parents should allow adequate time to talk with the teacher 

and gather your child’s belongings before 2PM. 

 

Pearland Pediatric Dentistry will be here September 17th & 18th.  They will be talking to the 

children about dental hygiene.  

 

MDO has a Shutterfly account for parents to log onto to view/print pictures that have been 

taken at MDO.  The pictures are separated by room numbers.  Create your own account and sign 

in.  Request to join Epiphanymdo 2019-2020.  

 

Please feel free to call and check on your child at any time!  If we cannot answer right away, we 

WILL check messages frequently and call you back in a timely manner.   

MDO # 281-485-7896 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to instill the love of Jesus Christ into your child.  We look 

forward to caring for them in the loving, Christian environment that we provide!! 

 

Jesus said: “Let the little children come to Me, and do not forbid them; for such is the 

kingdom of heaven.”  Matthew 19: 14 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pam, Suzanna, & Becky 


